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8 July 2010 ' Contact: Brent Devine
Phone: {02) 9228 6328
Fax: {02) 9228 6540
Email:  brent.devine@planning.nsw.gov.au

" Mr Stephen Connelly ' Our Ref: 09_0028
Director
SJ CONNELLY CPP Pty Ltd
PO Box 538

- LENNOX HEAD NSW 2478

Dear Mr Connelly,

Subject: Proposed Cultural Events Site — Tweed Valley Way and Jones Road, Yelgun,
Byron Local Government Area — 09 0028

| refer to your letter of 14 May 2010 in which you advised that the Lot and DP numbers and
project description as outlined in the Director-General's - Environmental Assessment
Requirements (DGRs) require amendments.

Upon consideration of the requested amendments, the Department has reviewed the DGRs
issued for the project on 25 August 2009 and is satisfied that the key issues required to be
addressed in the Environmental Assessment are still relevant for the current project. The
amended Lot and DP numbers and project description do not alter the key issues listed under
Attachment 1. Accordingly, the DGRs have been updated to reflect the amendments (copy
enclosed). These changes do not affect the issue or expiry date of the Director-General's
requirements. :

Should you have any questions in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to contact Brent
Devine on (02) 9228 6328 or via email at brent de\nne@planmng nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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